

Columbia Daily Spectator, Volume CXIX, Number 53, 12 April 1995 — News in Brief ESC donates funds to dance benefit [ARTICLE]

News in Brief

ESC donates funds to dance benefit

Members of the Engineering Student Council (ESC) donated \$450 to the Universe Benefit dance on April 22, allowing 30 students of the School of Engineering and Applied Science (SEAS) to attend the dance free of charge, according to ESC student life representative Rajiv Arya, SEAS '95.

The money had originally been designated for Engineering Week. However, the dates the AIDS Memorial Quilt is scheduled to arrive on campus conflict with the original dates of the Engineering Week barbecue and dance.

ESC will be holding a raffle on Friday, April 14, to select the 30 SEAS students who will attend the dance free of charge.

ESC will advertise the raffle on the ESC bulletin board and on e-mail.

Raffle winners will be notified on April 15, according to Arya. In other business, tomorrow is the last day for students to vote in the ESC general election.

Last night's informal gathering marked the last meeting for outgoing members of the council.

—By LERON KORNREICH, Spectator Staff Writer